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14th July 2020 
 

Key Dates 2020-21  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
At this time of year we would normally send you a calendar for next year showing key dates 
and events for the whole of the next academic year. Clearly, things are subject to change 
over the next few months, possibly for the whole year. Therefore, we won’t send a calendar 
out this year, but will be in touch with at least two weeks notice for all key events, if and 
when they happen. 
 
To help you with planning holidays, however, please see below the key term dates for next 
year. These are published on our website, which will always be the best place to find 
information about dates and events, but I wanted to send them out to you directly. 
 
This will be my final letter of the year, so I just wanted to take one last opportunity to thank 
you for your support, patience and understanding throughout this difficult time. I hope you 
and your children have a wonderful sumer break! 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
 

Term Dates for students 

Autumn 1 Thursday 3rd September  -  Friday 23rd October 

Autumn 2 Monday 2nd November  -  Friday 18th December 

Spring 1 Tuesday 5th January  -  Friday 12th February 

Spring 2 Monday 22nd February  -  Friday 26th March 

Summer 1 Monday 12th April  -  Friday 28th May 

Summer 2 Monday 7th June  -  Friday 16th July 
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